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Dick Votaw

From; Rob Felton

Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2003 4:49 PM
To: Dick Votaw; Barry Hubbeli
Subject: FW: October 2003 "LIFE"

See last question.

Rob Felton

Director of Public Information

George Fox University
414 N. Meridian St. #6069

Newberg, OR 97132

rfelton@georgefox.edu
011100:103-554-2129

Original Message
From: Shmsb@aol.com [mailto:Shmsb@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2003 3:59 PM
To: life@georgefox.edu
Subject: October 2003 "LIFE"

The photo on page 7 is of the "Four Flats" 1947.

From left to right they are:
Richard Cadd, Ronald Crecelius, Norval Hadley, Harlow Ankeny.

They won the Barbershop Quartet title in Forest Grove two years running. The
first year Harlow was not with them because of illness and Roy Clark filled in.
Roy was one of our music teachers.

The original "Four Flats" had Connie Phillips instead of Harlow Ankeny.

I think they were known as the "Visionaires" when they made recordings and
traveled so much.

The summer of 1947 they and several others of us, under the direction of Roy
"Pop" Knight, disassembled a very large building at Camp Adair and moved it
on campus to be reassembled into two buildings.
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